
Dr Victoria Coleman leads the Nanometrology section at the National 
Metrology Institute of Australia, (NMIA). She is a member of the International 
Committee for Weights and Measures since 2022 and is President of the 
Consultative Committee for Length (CCL). 

She is active in the Asia Pacific Metrology Programme (APMP) for over a decade, 
currently serving as APMPs Lead Technical Committee Chair. In this role, she has 
been working closely with the current and former Chair of APMPs Developing 
Economies Committee to better understand the technical needs of APMPs 
Developing Economies and increase engagement between APMPs 12 technical 
committees and the DEC. 

Victoria Coleman


	Diapositive 1

